

## U.S. Department of Energy



## National Energy Technology Laboratory

August 14, 2012

Dear David Manz:

SUBJECT: RESEARCH CALL TO DOE/FEDERAL LABORATORIES:

RC-CEDS-2012-02 Cybersecurity for Energy Delivery Systems Research Call

Application Titled: SCI---FI: Supply Chain integration For Integrity

Evaluation of your application received in response to the subject RESEARCH CALL TO DOE/FEDERAL LABORATORIES has been completed. After a careful review, I am pleased to inform you that your application, shown above, has been selected to be funded. This is a notification of selection as well as notice that funding is being sent to your laboratory, but not an authorization to proceed. You will be notified in the near future if further information is needed to clarify and supplement your application. After all outstanding issues/information is complete, you will be provided with a separate approval to proceed to expend the funding.

On behalf of the Department of Energy, I would like to express a sincere appreciation of your interest and participation in the Cybersecurity for Energy Delivery Systems Program and look forward to initiating this worthwhile project. Any questions can be addressed to me at (304) 285-4524 or <u>diane.hooie@netl.doe.gov</u>.

Sincerely,

Diane Hooie Merit Review Committee Chairperson

Enclosure

cc: Carol Hawk, DOE/OE